
Positive Parenting Workshop

Classes provided through a partnership between
EveryChild and the East Moline Public Library

To register, please visit the front desk at

the EM Public Library or email LaTashia at

LaTashiaS@foreverychild.org! 

Why join us:

Join us for a discussion
about

 

Safe Spaces
Thursday, December 14,

2023 

5:30 PM at the East Moline
Public Library

Positive Parenting Workshop

Parents will learn
environmental, emotional,

and body safety skills to
help keep kids safe.

Additionally, parents will
identify ways to set

boundaries to ensure
internet safety.


